1 October 82

HARRY TAVITIAN

Chairman - 1982 Annual ACYOA Assembiy
41 Marshall Road

Yonkers, N.Y. 10705

Dear Harry,

We extend to you our apprediation to you on behalf of the ACYOA and
Diocese of the Armenian Church for giving your time and effortidn
chairing the 1982 Assembly of the Armedian Church Youth Organization
of our Diocese.

We also remind you that you remain Chairman until the elections at
the 1983 Assemb¥y. Kindly attend to any business that is left pend-
ing upon the Chasdr (if there is any). You may want to consult the
Minuetas of the Assembby to ensure that all temms are complete.

As the time for the next Assembby dmwms near, please inform us if you
will be presant to open the 1983 proceddings.

We look forward to hearfng from you and hope that your Church and
secular endeavors meet with succees and accomplishment. We trugs you
will remain in touch and continue in yoamr support of the ACYOA.

Sincerely yours,

JAMES MAGARTAN
Executive Secretayy
ACYOA




